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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

Year 6 SATs Parent Meeting

– Tuesday 12th February 

3:45pm 

 

School Closes for Half Term

– Friday 15th February 

 

School Reopens– Monday 

25th February 

 

 

 

 Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
each Friday. 

 

 

In English we are writing formal letters 

about plastic pollution. These will be sent 

to the Environment Secretary.  

 

In maths we are focusing on shape, 

including angles and nets.  

 

 

 

 

Topic Task (due on 7.2.19) 

 
Linked to our science topic, this fortnight’s task is to create your own mini-book 
about Light. Include information about how we see, reflection, refraction and 
colour. You can include diagrams, comic strips, pop-up sections- anything that 
might appeal to someone in Key Stage 2! 

English & Maths 


